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Dear Parents,
Xmas Concert: The Little Drummer Boy (Junior and Senior Infants) and Frozen (1st, 2nd, 3rd classes) will be performed in the School hall on Wednesday 17 December at 12.30p.m.  Aladdin (4th, 5th, 6th) has been deferred to the 2nd term.  You will be notified as soon as the date is confirmed.
Care of the Aged Food Collection: As is tradition in our school at Xmas children and their families are invited to donate non perishable food items for this collection.  These food items are distributed in the locality.
No uniform day:  Parents Association will hold this fundraiser on Friday 12 December.  The suggested donation is €2 per child up to maximum of €5 per family.
Coachford National School Christmas Mass with Carols: Takes place in St.Patricks Church at 10 am on Friday 19 December.  Children should wear their full school uniform.
Christmas Annuals: Some annuals still available.  Please send in an envelope with child’s name.
Christmas Holidays: School closes at 12 noon on Friday 19 December and re-opens on Monday January 5 at 9 a.m.

Regards
Sharon O’Driscoll

